
2nd International Robin Sequence  
Consensus Meeting
May 7-8, 2017

Sponsorship Levels	 Sponsorship is subject to 13% Harmonized Sales Tax (HST).

Benefit
Platinum 
$5000

Gold  
$4000

Silver  
$3000

Bronze 
$1500

Contributor 
$500

Banner stands 2 1 0 0 0

Placement Preferred Preferred Standard Standard Standard

Exhibitor space 6 foot table 6 foot table 6 foot table None None

Representative(s) 3 2 1 1 0

Conference material acknowledgement P P P P P

Cheques can be made payable to University of Toronto.

For more information or to confirm your commitment of support, please contact: sandra.gauci@utoronto.ca  416-946-7641

Dear Colleague,

The Division of Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery at the Hospital for Sick Children, University of Toronto is partnering with the Seattle Chil-
dren’s Craniofacial Center to host the Second International Robin Sequence Meeting on May 7 to 8, 2017 at the Hospital for Sick Children in 
Toronto. Robin Sequence (a combination of micrognathia, glossoptosis and airway obstruction with clefting of the palate) is a rare congenital 
condition and affects 1 in 8,000 newborns and presents with profound challenges to life at an early age. This conference will be a 2 full day 
format held at the Peter Gilgan Center for Research and Learning, 686 Bay Street (corner of Elm and Bay Streets), adjacent to the hospital. 

The first meeting was held in Utrecht, the Netherlands in November 2014 and was a sold out event with over 200 attendees from surgical and 
medical disciplines. Despite the fact that attendance was limited by venue size, this was a remarkable successful event and has attracted 
considerable interest in a second symposium. The focus of this event is to focus on the optimization of care for these complex patients and 
to develop international collaborations for data collection and research.

Industry partnership has been an instrumental in the success of the CME events we host at the University of Toronto and we would like to invite 
your participation in this conference as a sponsor.

It is anticipated that this conference will draw interest from many disciplines involved in the management of children with Robin Sequence 
including Plastic Surgery, Otolaryngology, Pediatrics, Respirology/Sleep medicine, Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery, Orthodontics, Dieticians, 
Nursing, Occupational Therapy, and Genetics. The format will be didactic lectures and small-group breakout sessions.

We look forward to hosting this important event and encourage you to review the Sponsor Levels below.
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